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  Gold Coast Branch    Thursday 7th November 2013 

Venue:  G06_3.60            Commenced 4:13 Concluded 5:40
Attendance :Gabrielle Bert(Benowa SHS), Eve Blackwell, Brendan Boyle (Helensvale SHS),Cathryn Bruton (Benowa SHS), Anthony Chapman (Redland Bay SS), Ros Fischer, , Leigh Kirwan (Griffith Uni), Mariko Saito (Griffith Uni, St Brigid’s PS), Michele Soulard (QAHS), Linda Ramirez (Benowa SHS), Lisa Moller ( Benowa SHS), Kiyomi Takahashi (Mudgeeraba SS) Kaz Miki (Benowa SHS Preservice) Richard Fitzgerald (Southport SHS Preservice), Susie Fenton (Tamborine Mountain SHS) Tracey Somerville (Southport SHS)
Welcome By Leigh 
Apologies:  
President’s Report  
· Leigh participated in a radio interview on Coast FM

· Queensland plan: 95% of students to become bilingual

· Amazing speaker at the Primary languages awards at City Hall. John-Paul Langbroek said Mandatory languages and LOTE proficiency test are under review and offered to create a forum to discuss Languages learning with Principals

· 2014 early bird membership now open reminder that $3 from membership goes to Gold Coast Branch and $3 to the language that you teach.

· Proposal to change the date of the MLTAQ Christmas Party – Wednesday 4th Dec. Ros to organise change of venue 

· Leigh red letter to Cynthia from John Paul Langbroek thanking her for the invite to be a speaker at the Awards night.
· 20th AJS Ishikawa Japanese Language and Culture Course available
· Winner of $150 Language Perfect voucher is Richard Fitzgerald

Web Masters Report
All up to date
Treasurer’s Report
Unsuccessful at the grant application for the Aborigingal and Torres Sraigt Islander and Multicultural Affairs. 
Current Balance $16,163.67
General Business
Suggestion to have a grant for a scholarship to further language studies for students.  To be discussed again at a future meeting as time did not permit.

Meeting dates for 2014 distributed
Eve heard on 4Kq news discussion of benefits of language learning such as decreased dementia.
Chris Dunn, Kylie Day, Susie Fenton and Cathryn Bruton have been invited by Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University to visit the campus in Beppu, Kyushu, Japan during the Christmas Holidays.
Committee formed to discuss an award in Carmels memory: Ros, Brendan and Leigh

 Professional Development:  Presenters Susana Eisenchlas and Andrea Schalley “Understanding Bilingualism: Advantages and challenges”

Next Meeting
· Christmas Party – Invitation to be distributed by Leigh
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